
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Maltby Intermediate School  
Office (810) 299-3600   

December 1, 2023 

 

The Paw Print 
 

 

 

 

Dates To Remember 
 

Dec 5 Panera Fundraiser 4-8p 

Dec 5 Wear UofM or MSU 

Dec 14 PTO Meeting 9:30a @ 

Maltby 

Dec 15 Choir 6th Gd Holiday 
Concert 

Dec 18-22 Holiday Spirit Days  

Dec 19 MIS/BHS Orchestra 
Concert 7p @ BCPA 

Dec 25-Jan 5 NO SCHOOL! 
Jan 8 School Resumes 
Jan 11 PTO Meeting 9:30a @ 

Maltby 
Jan 15 NO SCHOOL! 
Jan 18 5th Gd Band Concert 

7p @ Maltby 
Jan 23 6th Gd Musical  
Jan 25  6th Gd Musical 
Jan 29 NO SCHOOL! 
Jan 30 Quarter 3 Begins 

(Encore) 

Feb 6 5th Gd Choir Concert 7p 

@ Maltby 

Feb 8 5th Gd Choir Concert 7p 

@ Maltby 

Feb 15 PTO Meeting 9:30a @ 

Maltby 

Feb 15 6th Gd Band Solo & 
Duet Festival @ Maltby 

Feb 19 NO SCHOOL! 
Feb 22 Activity Afternoon 
Mar 11 NO SCHOOL! 

Mar 13 5th Gd Band Concert 7p 

@ Maltby 

Mar 14 6th Gd Band Concert 7p 

@ Maltby 

Mar 14 PTO Meeting 9:30a @ 

Maltby 
Mar 20 MIS/SMS Orchestra 

Concert 7p @ BCPA 
Mar 25-29  NO SCHOOL! 
Apr 1 School Resumes 
Apr 8  NO SCHOOL! 
Apr 9 Quarter 4 Begins 
Apr 11 PTO Meeting 9:30a @ 

Maltby 
Apr 15-19 PTO Scholastic Book 

Fair! 
May 3 Battle of the Books! 
May 10 Maltby PTO Movie 

Night 6:30p-8p 
May 9 PTO Meeting 9:30a @ 

Maltby 
May 17 6th Gd Orchestra Clinic 

@ BCPA 

May 27 NO SCHOOL! 
Jun 5 MIS Orchestra Concert 

7p @ BCPA 
Jun 12 Last Day ½ Day! 

 

 

BRIGHTON SKI & BOARD 
CLUB 2024 

 

Ski season is right around the 

corner!  Brighton Ski & Board 

Club will be hosting an 

Informational Parent Meeting on 

Tuesday December 19, 

2023.  Time and Location to be 

announced. 

Please also check the below 

attached FaceBook Link for news 

and updates. 

https://www.facebook.com/group

s/502139553733749/ 

 

Greetings Maltby Parents, 
 
We hope our families had a restful Thanksgiving break! 
 

Maltby Food Can Prix Food Fight… 
Our annual Food Can Prix is underway and we have some great donations so far! This is a great way to give our students 
the opportunity to serve their community and provide some much needed relief for Livingston County families during 
the Holiday Season!! 
The winning Maltby classroom of the Food Can Prix gets to have their names on the Maltby trophy and keep it in their 
classroom for the remainder of the year! Thanks to parent/ PTO volunteer Deanne Ferrell, Ginger Timney, Jessica Sisson, 
Lesley Beebe, Carly Gronow and all of our volunteers for their hard work on this. It is great to see the students get 
excited about giving back to the community.  

 

Messages for Students… 
Parents, please do your best to coordinate after-school arrangements with your child before they get to school. We are 
delivering an average of 10 messages a day to students at the end of the day which often means calling them out of class 
during what is already a very busy time of the day. We certainly understand emergencies happen and students need to 
be notified of situations where they may need to be picked up vs. riding the bus and such. A great way to do this is to 
write it in your student’s planner and review the plan with them in the morning. Our goal is the fewest interruptions 
possible to the school day. Again, we certainly understand that appointments and early dismissals are necessary, we just 
ask that we all do our best to avoid early dismissal if possible. If you need to pick your student up early you can call our 
office in the morning and let us know and we will do our best to have them ready for pick up when you need them. End 
of day calls can be difficult for our secretarial staff to navigate due to how bust the office is at that time. Thank you for 
your cooperation and efforts in this regard! 

 

Trimester #1 Report Cards… 
Trimester report cards will be coming home with students on Friday, December 8th. As always, please sign the report 
card envelope and have your student return it to their homeroom teacher the following Monday. We will also be 
including results from the first NWEA Assessment of this year. I am very pleased to say that our Maltby Bullpups 
outperformed the national norm on the Reading and Math portions once again! Way to go Bullpups!! The information 
we get about students on the NWEA- it is a growth measure tool and we will be administering it one more time in 
March. Information will be included in your child’s report card about understanding and interpreting their results. 

 

Talent Show... 
The annual Maltby Talent Show will be held at the BCPA this year on January 24th! Our talent show is not a competition 
- it is a fun opportunity for our Bullpups to showcase their amazing skills! Registration information is available in the 
Maltby Office for your student to pick up - all acts must be approved by parents and submitted for approval by 
December 8th. A special thank you to Mary Beane for coordinating this great event! 

 
Cold Weather!! 
As the temperature dips lower and lower, please make sure your child is dressed for the cold weather. Our 5th and 6th 
graders have a 15 minute recess period and though they are always quite active, that is a long time to spend outside 
without a warm coat, hat, or gloves. We have too many students claiming their hoodies are “warm enough” so please 
make sure they are dressed for the weather. In the event the combination of temperature and wind-chill is 0° or below 
we do keep students in for recess and let them right into the building in the morning as they are dropped off by busses 
or parents.  

 

 
Thankful for these wonderful Maltby Bullpups! 
Mr. Brenner 
Mr. Aten 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/502139553733749/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/502139553733749/
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Help us to fill Mr. Aten’s office! Our Maltby Can Prix Food Drive will run from November 28th 
through December 6th to benefit Bountiful Harvest.  The class with the most donations will win 
a prize! The most needed items are listed below. Monetary donations count double. Cash can 
be sent in or you can donate through the following Zeffy link: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Help us to spread holiday cheer to every one of our great Maltby staff this holiday! We are 
hoping to collect 80 $5-$10 gift cards and 10 $15-$20 gift cards. Signup below and drop them to 
the main office before December 20th. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080A44A8A82DA6FB6-46505932-december?useFullSite=true#/ 

 
By having a student enrolled at Maltby, you are automatically a member of our PTO and we would love 
to have your input at meetings and events! Our meetings are at 9:30am at Maltby  
on the following Thursdays.  

12/14, 1/11, 2/15, 3/14, 4/11, and 5/9 
The Maltby PTO is primarily funded through parent donations.  Monies used go towards supporting our teachers, ancillary staff 

and to provide activities and programs for all our students.  You can donate directly through the following Zeffy link: 

https://www.zeffy.com/en-US/donation-form/fad75874-f31d-4bcf-89ca-7e6991dfe530 

 
For all the updated PTO info please join our Facebook page:  

* Please remember to answer the quick security questions for the group or you will be auto declined. *  

 

 

Attendance 

Information 

If your student is going to be 
absent from school, please use 
our convenient twenty-four-hour 
absence call-in line (810) 299-
3688.   
 
- Please obtain a doctor’s note 
to receive a medically excused 
absence. 
 
- Please call when your student 
will be coming in late. 
 
- You must call in each day that 
your child is absent. 
 
- Please call no later than 9:00 
a.m. on the day of the absence. 
 
- Students arriving late to school 
should be dropped off at the flag 
pole door (Door # 1).  
 
- Do not drive off until your 
student has rang the doorbell 
and is inside the building. 
 
- Students arriving late to school 
must report to the office to sign 
in. Parents do not need to 
come inside. 
 
- Please send in a note for the 
office, if possible, or call for early 
dismissals. 
 
- Please call when you arrive 
and we will send your student 
out. You do not need to come in. 
 
- We will only allow students 
to be signed out by people 
who are listed on the 
emergency card. 
 
 
 

Your cooperation is greatly 

appreciated. Thank you. 

Deanne Ferrell – President  

Michelle Ducher – Vice President 

Michele Mannooch – Treasurer  

Christina Kafkakis – Secretary 

Lisa Baravik – Teacher Representative 

 

   

The PTO is a parent teacher organization 
where all Maltby parents are members.   

We welcome your ideas and 
participation! 

 

 

https://www.zeffy.com/en-US/donation-form/6e04a294-b9c6-450e-95a0-bae9deb1a3de
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080A44A8A82DA6FB6-46505932-december?useFullSite=true%23/
https://www.zeffy.com/en-US/donation-form/fad75874-f31d-4bcf-89ca-7e6991dfe530
https://www.facebook.com/groups/622648501100532/
https://www.zeffy.com/en-US/donation-form/6e04a294-b9c6-450e-95a0-bae9deb1a3de


   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Continuing to support the community, all donut proceeds from this coming Friday, December 1st will be donated to 
Operation Christmas Wishes! Additional donations are welcome! 
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In accordance 

with the Brighton 

Area Schools Cell 

Phone policy, our 

students at MIS 

are permitted to 

bring their cell 

phones to school.  

We recognize the 

necessity and 

importance of 

family 

communication, 

but unfortunately 

ringing cell 

phones and the 

temptations of 

new games, 

cameras, and the 

technology that 

accompanies cell 

phones can 

present a 

Cell Phones at MIS 
distraction for 

your student 

and/or others in 

their classes.  

  

Therefore, at MIS 

our students: 

Turn off cell 

phones at the 

beginning of the 

day and place 

them in their 

backpack.  

Refrain from 

texting friends or 

parents during 

school hours. 

Utilize the main 

office phone to 

contact parents in 

the event of an 

emergency. 

 

We have had 

great success in 

keeping Maltby a 

distraction-free 

learning 

environment by 

following these 

procedures.  In 

addition, we ask 

that parents 

please refrain 

from calling or 

texting their 

student during 

the school day.   

 

Any messages of 

an emergency 

nature can be 

relayed to 

students through 

the front office at 

810 299-3600.   
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Home Room: 8:50am – 8:53am 

1
st
: 8:53am – 9:53am 

2
nd

: 9:56am – 10:56am 

3
rd
: 11:00am – 12:00pm 

 

LUNCHES 

 

 

 

 

5
th
: 1:35pm – 2:35pm 

6
th
: 2:37pm-3:37pm 

 

Matlby 2023/2024 
Daily Schedule 

 

A – 12:00-12:20 eat; 12:20-12:35 recess (5th) 
Duncan/Bouhana, Baravik/Bruestle, Krayer/Orrico 

B – 12:05-12:20 recess; 12:20-12:40 eat (5th) 
Peters/Dibble, Rozanski/Lashbrook, Shah/Woodard, Gentle/Pinter 

C – 12:45-1:05 eat; 1:05-1:20 recess (6th) 
Haeussler/Wilson, Dickinson/Caldwell, Eldred/Zalusky, 

Robertson/Worthing 

D – 12:55-1:10 recess; 1:10-1:30 eat (6th) 
Lapshan/Witte, Brown/Held, O’Keefe/Kiefer 

 

December 5, 2023  -  Spirit Day! 
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mailto:JumpStart@JumpinAllstars.org
http://bit.ly/JAJumpStart
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https://www.michigan.gov/mde/services/food/michigan-school-meals
https://www.michigan.gov/mde/services/food/michigan-school-meals
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An IMPORTANT Note From 

Transportation 
 

 

Brighton Area Schools Families, 

 

We do not allow students to ride home with their 

friends for play dates.  We are getting kids boarding 

other buses and asking to do this – this can and 

sometimes does pose an issue with our already 

limited resources, especially with transfer buses at 

elementary schools where additional students still 

need to board. 

 

We tell the parents if they want a friend to ride home 

it has to be parent transport.  

 

If there is a family emergency you can call us at 

(810) 299-3890 and request we do this, but we 

cannot accept notes from the parents to make this 

happen.  

 

Thank you for understanding. 

 

https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
https://www.brightonk12.com/Page/92
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
http://livingstonesa.ss5.sharpschool.com/cms/One.aspx?portalId=6102022&pageId=69273636
http://www.edustaff.org
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx

